
SEVERE WEATHER PROCEDURES 
 
Below is the message you will receive via email, text, and mobile App to inform you that 
we are implementing this procedure when we have weather that does not permit us to 
do our regular dismissal procedures. 
 
Message: 
It is 1:30 pm and we are having severe weather in the area.  We will be doing severe 
weather dismissal today. 
 
All kindergarten walking students and their siblings will now be picked up by car at the 
blue gate area. 
 
All park gate walkers who exit by Sunset Park (grades 1-5) will now be picked up by car 
in the back carloop area. 
 
All back gate walkers (students who live in West Port/Nob Hill Estates) will now be 
picked up by car in the back carloop area. 
 
The only students that will be dismissed from the Sunset Park gate, once it is safe to do 
so, are students that walk home without an adult or ride their bike home. 
 
Please use the car tag that was provided to you and hang it on your rear-view mirror. 
 
No parents will be permitted to walk onto the school campus.  Please stay in your 
vehicle at all times. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Turner 
 

 


